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Beth Petrich

From: Oliver Tolksdorf
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 1:47 PM
To: Beth Petrich
Subject: ET

There is no ET requirement for the deck being built over the patio at 267 Saddle Ln. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Oliver Tolksdorf REHS 
Soil Scientist 
Interim Environmental Health Supervisor 
Harnett County Health Department 
910-893-7547 
 


